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School of Law (SLW) has continuously 

provided quality legal education to 

Chinese judges under the agreements with 

the Supreme People’s Court (SPC) and 

National Judges College  (NJC).  Judges 

who had attended the Master of Laws 

Programme and the Advanced Programme 

for Chinese Senior Judges offered by SLW 

considered it  was an invaluable 

opportunity and experience .  

 

Professor Wang and Associate Dean Gu Minkang visited Dr Gao Jinghong, the 

newly appointed NJC President  on 19 April 2010.  Dr Gao considered highly of the 

Chinese judges programme.  He strongly expressed the need and importance for a 

continuation of both programmes.  At a banquet hosted by Justice Wan E’xiang, 

SPC Vice President also gave positive remarks .   He discussed with Professo r Wang 

and Mr Gu on enhancement of the Chinese judges programme and future  novel  

collaboration. 
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